
Healthy Babies Healthy Children 
Program Restoration 

Durham Region Health Department is pleased to advise you that as of Monday February 14, 2022, our 
Healthy Babies Healthy Children (HBHC) Program has been fully restored. 

Healthy Babies Healthy Children Program  
This program aims to support families with their parenting goals in the prenatal and post-partum period 
as well as throughout early child development up until school entry.  

Having a baby can be both an exciting and challenging time for new parents. Public health nurses and 
family visitors offer information and support to families through telephone calls and home visits. Home 
visits will be offered Monday to Friday 8:30am to 4:30pm.  

Clients can self-refer by calling the Durham Health Connection Line at 905-668-2020 or 1-800-841-2729. 
Physicians and nurse practitioners can also refer a patient by faxing the HBHC Referral Form (also 
found at durham.ca/HCP under Forms and Referral). 

Breastfeeding Clinic 
Our Breastfeeding Clinic continues to be in operation for telephone, virtual, and in-person consultations 
as required, Monday to Friday 8:30am to 4:30pm. Clients can self-refer by calling the Durham Health 
Connection Line at 905-668-2020 or 1-800-841-2729. 

For more information about Health Department programs please go to the Health Care Provider website 
durham.ca/HCP or call the Durham Health Connection Line 1-800-841-2729.
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https://www.durham.ca/en/health-and-wellness/resources/Documents/ResourcesforHealthCareProviders/HBHC-ReferralForm.pdf
https://www.durham.ca/en/health-and-wellness/resources--for-health-care-providers.aspx
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